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History of the Pocket Prescriber 
a small talk about a small book 

 
by 
 

Catherine Dewsbury 
 

Clinical Lecturer in Pharmacy Practice  
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 Tuesday 10 November 2015 at 7.30 pm 
 
 

 THE WARD ROOM, PEMBROKE BUILDING 
CENTRAL AVENUE, CHATHAM MARITIME, KENT ME4 4TB 

 

 
 A buffet will be served from 7.00pm 

 
NON-MEMBERS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND 

 
 

Full directions to the venue and a detailed map are provided at  
https://www.kent.ac.uk/locations/downloads/medway-campus-guide-2015.pdf 

 
Note: the Pembroke Building is marked G1 in square G 


